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Youth Leadership Programme



Dear Parents
	Greetings from 3B
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents, The Youth Leadership Programme (YLP) is an annual event that TNG holds to promote global awareness amongst our students. This gives the students an opportunity to tackle global issues and talk about progress and solution through the sustainable developmental goals. This year, our class has chosen the topic, ‘No Poverty’: A Solution to world poverty, which is in connection with the SDG, No Poverty sustainable developmental goals. During our YLP sessions in class, the children have been actively engaged in discussions about the root causes of food shortages in poorer countries and excessive food wastes in other countries. Our aim this year, is to educate their fellow students and parents to become more responsible in utilization and consumption of resources and to figure out ways of solving the problem of poverty using effective methods to combat hunger and poverty. As mentioned, the Youth Leadership Programme topic that the students are learning is a researchbased project. We are teaching our students to conduct simple research methods such as conducting surveys, interviews, web searches and developing questionnaires. We will be sharing with you soon our research questions and will ask you to support your child at home to complete the tasks. Additionally, we would very much would like to involve our parents in our Youth Leadership Programme journey. If you wish to be a part of our discussions or know someone who could talk about food waste management, please let us know so we could arrange a meeting with you. As our Youth Leadership Programme journey continues, we will be updating you our big questions and big ideas. Moreover, we will be sharing with you some pictures and videos of our discussions in class. We thank you in advance for your support in this journey. 
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Best Regards
Class Teacher Year 3B
	THe next generation 
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